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Dept. of Education Announces New Dates for St. Croix
School Food Authority Summer Feeding Program
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The St. Croix School Food Authority has announced new operating and training dates for its 2022
Summer Feeding Program. 

Feeding Program Operating Dates 

June 7-July 15, 2022 

Employee Meeting & Site Training Date 

Thursday, June 2, 2022 

Employee Meeting – 10 a.m. at the St. Croix Central High School cafeteria 

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-dept-of-education-announces-new-dates-for-st-croix-school-food-authority-summer-feeding-program-


Site Training – 1:00 p.m. at the St. Croix Central High School cafeteria 

 

For more information, email irivette.rivera@vide.vi or call (340) 773-1095 Exts. 7072 or 7073.
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